

## West Goshen Township Police Department

Police Officers' Association PO Box 5165 West Chester, PA 19380-0404



Dear Friends,

Sergeant Richard Geiger honorably served the West Goshen Township community for 26 years. In July 2013, Richard was diagnosed with glioblastoma multiforme, an aggressive form of brain cancer.

Richard's wife and four children all joined him in what they knew would be a difficult battle. The emotional struggles they endured on a daily basis were compounded that November as they helped Richard's oldest son, Ricky, prepare for his deployment to proudly serve the United State Army, and his country, in Afghanistan.

The months ahead were grueling and demanding on Richard and his family as they fought this terrible disease. Richard's commanding personality and profound faith compelled them to surge forward every day. In July 2014, Richard's courageous battle ended peacefully and while surrounded by family.

The Brothers and Sisters of the West Goshen Township Police Officers' Association (WGPOA) have established the Geiger Children Scholarship Fund and are committed to keeping Richard's memory alive. We will be hosting, Running 2 Remember R1chie 5k run / 1-mile walk, on March 28, 2015. Proceeds from this event will not only benefit the Geiger Children Scholarship Fund but also help raise awareness and funds for childhood and adult brain cancer research through the Brad Kaminsky Foundation (tbkf.org).

Please consider a sponsorship donation to this very worthwhile event and causes. Your donation will be recognized at our event by placing your company name on the event shirt.

The WGPOA would like to thank our corporate friends for their continued support and look forward in partnering to make this a successful charity event.



If you wish for us to arrange to pick up your donation, feel that you can assist with a non-cash donation or want more information about this event, please contact us at <a href="R2RR@wgpd.org">R2RR@wgpd.org</a>. We appreciate your consideration of our request and look forward to a successful event.

Sincerely,

The Brothers and Sisters of the West Goshen Township Police Officers' Association

Donations can be made to: WGPOA – R2RR PO Box 5165 West Chester, Pa 19380-0404



West Chester, Pa 19380-0404

## **West Goshen Township Police Department**

Police Officers' Association
PO Box 5165
West Chester, PA 19380-0404



## **Sponsor Donation Form**

Organization:
Address:
Phone:
Contact Person:
Email:
Cash Donation Amount:
We plan on helping the cause with a non-cash donation in the form of:
Our organization's logo may be used for recognition of a sponsor donation YES NO
Please make check payable to: WGPOA – R2RR PO Box 5165